
Do you wish to speak in support 

of your submission?:  
No 

Do you support the disposal of 
Grove Street Park? :  

Yes, I support the disposal of Grove Street Park 

Let us know why:  

The Ashbury Grove developers are going to be building a 
modern children's playground which emphasises safe play 
only 100 metres up the road. In addition to this, the new 

playground will serve the grove street residents and it will also 

serve the new subdivision residents and visitors. The currant 
grove street playground is out dated so it makes sense to 
remove the currant playground for a modern safe playground. 

Do you have any further 

comments?:  
 

I understand that all submissions 

are public documents and will be 
made available on Council’s 
website with the names of 

submitters included:  

Yes 

Personal Details 

Full Name:  Nic Grant 

Organisation:  Grant Property Group ltd 

 

 


